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Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the
Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers
held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings at 8.12 p.m. on
Tuesday, 4th October 1994.

Present:

Arthur Coleman (Chairman), Esther Carpenter, Dennis Coleman, Barbara Powell,
Sid Powell, Ernie Spray.

Apologies for Absence:
Apologies were received from Ron Powell and Joyce Coleman.

Before the Minutes were discussed the Chairman noted the sad deaths of
Member, Dave Ashdown and Associate Member, Arthur James. Our Fellowship had
been well represented at both funerals. U

The Chairman then mentioned something that should have been done at an
earlier Meeting. Firstly to welcome Ernie Spray as the new President and
secondly to propose the retiring President, Barbara Powell as Vice President.
All present approved both items.

Minutes:

The Minutes of the last Meeting had been circulated, were taken as read and
adopted.

Matters ‘Arising:

The Chairman had written to Doug Brunwin regarding the whereabouts of our
— badge die. Doug's reply stated that a John Cook had taken the business over

and was operating from the same address and we could be assured of the same

high standard as before.

Autumn Meet:

As arranged at the last Meeting, Arthur, Denis, Esther and Ernie visited the
‘Robert de Mortain' and, although it had possibilities, they were unable to
accommodate us at weekends and we decided a Tuesday would Dbe Dbest.
Unfortunately not many people could manage this and nothing has come of other
suggestions for the year.

Christmas Meet 1994:

The Chairman stated that as the 'Ash Tree Inn' had closed, a new venue was
required for this function. After some debate it was decided that a few
Committee members should check out the 'Harrow Inn' as, being nearer home, it
would eliminate some of the travel problens.

Dinnex/Dance 1985:

Warwick Dunford of Southborough C.C. has agreed to be our Guest Speaker and
propose The Fellowship. Arthur Coleman 1is to be Toastmaster. Esther
Carpenter will welcome The Visitors and the President, Ernie Spray, will
present the Ladies Salver to Iris Stevens.

The Wild Qats will receive three complimentary tickets and the Dunfords will
be given two.

| The tickets and menus will be printed as in previous years. Committee
members are to provide raffle prizes.
Menus had been obtained from the Yelton Hotel and were discussed. It was

decided to have soup, fruit cocktail & fresh cream, coffee & mints and the
Chairman agreed to visit the hotel to negotiate the cost and type of the main
course.

Esther Carpenter is to arrange flowers for two.

Financial Report:

There have been no transactions since the last meeting so the Bank balance
remains at £463.01lp. Petty Cash still owes the Chairman £5.00. Donations
collected at Dave Ashdown's funeral came to an odd amount and it was agreed
to use £1.00 from petty cash to even it up to £15.00 before sending it to
Margaret Ashdown. A few coppers and stamps remain in petty cash.

The Bank and receipt books were checked and approved.

Any Other Business: None.

Next Committee Meeting:

The next Committee Meeting was arranged for Tuesday, January 1llth, 1995 to be
held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings at 8.00 p.m.
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